
Coronavirus COVID-19 instructions to all patrons of  Hindu Temple Society of the Capital 

Districts, NY 

Coronavirus (nCoV) continues to be a health threat for all of us. New York State relaxed the mandate 

for wearing a face-mask for indoor gatherings. While it is not mandatory, HTS strongly recommends the 

devotees to wear a face-mask while in the premises of the Temple and the Cultural Center, as the health 

of the devotees is our primary concern. If you are sick or have flu like symptoms (such as fever, cough, 

sore throat, diarrhea, shortness of breath, muscle aches), or recently traveled to an affected area, please 

do not enter Hindu Temple Society premises. 

May the blessings of Sri Lakshmi Narayana be always with us and our families! 


